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My name is Christie Klein, I am a Medford resident, mom, and small business owner. HB3063
is the most strict and overreaching vaccination bill in the United States at this time. Not only
will it prevent 30,000+ healthy kids from going to school, but it will cost the state of Oregon a
substantial amount in the form of lost revenue. As a small business owner, if this bill goes
through I will be forced to homeschool my children which will lead to a loss in productivity
and therefore revenue for myself as well as taxes for the state of Oregon. That is, if we choose
to stay in Oregon. This bill is such an infringement on parental rights that we are seriously
considering moving out of state again. We fled from California when SB277 went through and
though we love Oregon, we love our health and children more. 

Please understand that those in this movement will not comply. We will not be coerced into
exchanging our children's health for an education. 

Please, when you are asked to vote on this, vote no. Defend parental rights, defend civil rights,
and defend the Constitution. 

Thank you,
Christie Klein
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